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The RHA has said a new road project planned for Oxfordshire could ease congestion.

Oxfordshire County Council's £279m Housing Infrastructure Fund programme (HIF1) aims to
improve travel around Didcot.

Plans include creating a dual carriageway on the A4130 from the A34 Milton Interchange towards
Didcot, new bridges and a bypass.

Rhys Williams, RHA regional operations manager said that the project could help keep people
and freight moving.

He told BBC Oxford this morning (Monday 17 July) that it could alleviate congestion on the A34
where there are regular tailbacks.

It will also provide a bypass for the village of Clifton Hampden in a move which would offer
much-needed relief for residents, he told presenter Sophie Law.




